
BCAC.06  4th September 2024 

“The Commoner” 
Two important issues that I need to bring to your aƩenƟon. 

The firstly work was due to start on the first of September, please see the aƩached schedule, but has 
been delayed due to bad weather earlier in the year but I am very concerned that many of the 
commoners and parishioners are totally unaware of the works that are proposed are imminent. 

Secondly, the Commons advisory commiƩee have approved the installaƟon of new, replacement 
finger posts that mark various byways, footpaths etc. Please can you let me know as soon as possible 
as we have to complete the funding request by 16th September! 

On another matter we are continuing to register the old trees on the Common and within the parish. 
Many are known but several are unrecorded many of which are on private land or have long been 
forgotten, please give me a call if you not an oak or beech for example that exceeds 3.0 m.   This also 
includes other species for example birch that are over 1.0 m. I am please to say we have found ancient 
hollies and some birch with girths over 3.0 m. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jason Allum 

Bucklebury Commers AssociaƟon 

 

 

 


